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10 September 2021 
 
 
 
CHANGE IN DETERMINATION OF A DIRECTORS’ INDEPENDENCE 
 
The Board of Marsden Maritime Holdings Limited has determined that, in its view, 
current director of the Company Tony Gibson is now an independent director. 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Gavin Carroll 
FINANCIAL CONTROLLER/COMPANY SECRETARY 
gc@marsdenmaritime.co.nz 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


